
 
 

 BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

SUMMARY OF MEETING 
 

COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 

Company) and for its Summary of Meeting states as follows: 

On February 11, 2015, the following update meeting was held regarding the ongoing 

abandonment of the Rock Island Rail Line and transfer of this rail corridor to the State of 

Missouri (Missouri Department of Natural Resources).  Mr. Wood indicated the Rock 

Island Line is owned by Missouri Central Railroad, a non-regulated subsidiary of 

Ameren.  He said this abandonment and transfer process will take several years to 

complete.  Mr. Wood indicated public meetings will take place along this rail corridor to 

discuss the process with the people in the area, hear concerns and answer questions.   

• 8:00 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. update with Commissioner Stoll 

Acting Public Counsel Dustin Allison was invited. 

Ameren Missouri Personnel attending: Vice President External Affairs and 

Communications Warren Wood and Manager Regulatory Affairs Gaye Suggett. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
  
/s/ Wendy K. Tatro 
Wendy K. Tatro, #60261 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 
1901 Chouteau Avenue, MC 1310 
P.O. Box 66149 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 
(314) 554-3484 (phone) 
(314) 554-4014 (facsimile) 
amerenmoservice@ameren.com 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent 

by electronic transmission, facsimile, U.S. Mail or e-mail to all parties of record in all of its 

contested cases pending before the Missouri Public Service Commission on this 13th day of 

February, 2015. 

/s/ Wendy K. Tatro   
Wendy K. Tatro 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


